
BE IT REMEMBERED THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS met in the Henry County Courthouse Circuit Courtroom, on 
Wednesday June 14, 2021 at 3:30 p.m. in Executive Session with the following members present:  Ed Tarantino, Bobbi Plummer, 
Steve Dellinger, Debra Walker, Henry County Auditor. 
 
 
Corey Murphy EDC Director attended the meeting. 
 
The Commissioners met in Executive Session for the discussion of strategy with respect to any of the following: 
 The purchase or lease of real property by the governing body up to the time a contract or option to purchase or lease is 
executed by the parties. 
 
A motion was made by Bobbi Plummer and seconded by Steve Dellinger to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
 
____________________________    ________________________  

Ed Tarantino, President     Bobbi Plummer, Vice President     

 

 

______________________________  

Steve Dellinger, Member 

 

 

______________________________  

Attested by:  Debra G. Walker, Auditor 
 
 


